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President John Krings called the meeting to order at 5:40 p.m. 
 
Roll Call 
 
Superintendent Colleen Dickmann informed the Board that final numbers have been received from the State 
concerning the amount of aid that will be provided to the District for the 2013-14 fiscal year.  While General Aid  
has increased slightly from the June projection, equalized values have decreased significantly from the original 
projection in June, and enrollment numbers continue to decline.  For these reasons, the administration is 
recommending approval of a 2013-14 Tax Levy in the amount of $21,950,098 which represents a $110,584 increase 
over the recommended levy in June. 
 
Mr. Daniel Weigand, Director of Business Services, explained that on a $100,000 home, the recommended levy 
would represent an approximate $5.26 additional increase to taxpayers over the levy approved on June 24, 2013.  Mr. 
Weigand answered questions of the Board. 
 
Motion by John Benbow, seconded by Sandra Hett to approve a 2013-14 School Tax Levy in the amount of 
$21,950,098.  Motion carried unanimously on a roll call vote. 
 
President Krings adjourned the meeting at 5:47 p.m. 
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